
For further information, go to 
www.nrc.govt.nz/tsunamiwarnings

TSUNAMI SIREN TESTING
Northland’s network of tsunami sirens 
in coastal communities will be tested 
on Sunday 7 April 2024.

The sirens will sound at 10am 
for 10 minutes and 10.30am for 
30 seconds.
The twice-yearly checks are carried 
out at the beginning and end of 
daylight saving. 


